April 17, 2019
Dear Members of Michigan House Communications and Technology Committee,

Andrews University supports the approval of HB 4249 because the legislation it rescinds and the
associated rules created by the Michigan Public Service Commission are cumbersome to
implement.

Andrews University supports the creation of E9-1-1 MLTS legislation and the associated rules
that can be implemented based on currently available technology and best practices.

Sincerely,

Daniel L. Hamstra

Director of Telecommunications
(269) 471-6520
hamstra@andrews.edu



